
1

Roberts-Wrenn, Heather - (hrobertswrenn)

From: CALS_Bulletin <cals_bulletin-bounces@list.cals.arizona.edu> on behalf of Agriculture, 
Life and Veterinary Sciences, and Cooperative Extension Weekly Bulletin 
<cals_bulletin@list.cals.arizona.edu>

Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 8:20 AM
To: cals_bulletin@list.cals.arizona.edu; cvm-employees@list.arizona.edu
Subject: Your Survey Feedback in Action!
Attachments: ATT00001.txt

Training Repository Suggestions Box 
Based on feedback from the Employee Engagement Survey, we have another great 
opportunity to solicit ideas from Division personnel.  Training and Development was a major 
theme uncovered through the survey results and the Training and Development Task Force 
has delivered a solution to move the dial in this capacity:  

How would you like to have a one stop shop for all things training related? 

 A place where you could let others know of training and professional development 
opportunities you already know about that you think are useful 

 A place where you can request training that may not yet exist 
 A place where you can request existing training that you are not sure where to look  

Look no more!  The Training and Development Task Force is pleased to annouce the training 
repository suggestion box.  Your entries will be automatically e-mailed to the Traning and 
Development Employee Engagement Task Force of Pam Denney, Hanh Do, and Karen 
Pizzuto as well as the leaders of the employee engagement initiative, Heather Roberts-Wrenn 
and Dominic Rodriguez. 
 
We will be coalescing submissions throughout the month of May, so if you can submit 
any  suggestions soon, that would be ideal. 

Thank you! 
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Pam Denney  
 

 

Hanh Do  
 

 

Karen Pizzuto 
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